
 

 

 

Wednesday 26th February 2020 
 
On-Line Safety – Tik Tok 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
It has been brought to my attention that one of our older pupils has been subjected to distressing 
material on the app Tik Tok, despite careful monitoring and controls by parents. 
 
Attached to this email is a parent factsheet regarding Tik Tok. The link below will provide further 
information in the form of a short video.  
 
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/parents-ultimate-guide-to-tiktok 
 
Please consider this information carefully in connection to your child’s access to and usage of this app.  
 
Your Sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L Hadley 
 
Head Teacher  
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